November 22, 2024

Mr. Dokken -

After 30+ years in Education, I've decided it's time to retire. Randy and I have always said we would
retire at the same time. The time has come to spend more time with the grand-kids, take time to hike,
kayak, and just play.

My last day with the Aitkin School District will be Friday January 31, 2025

Thank you for the opportunity to work with many wonderful teachers. Each one of them being unique
and special to education.

Randy and I will always support Aitkin Schools, and especially Rippleside Elementary.

I know you will continue to see us out in the community. We enjoy kids, and we understand they truly
are our future.

Respectfully,
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Jody H. Slinger



